REASONS FOR CANCELLATION

This LPTV station, operating on a channel above Ch. 37, has been displaced as a result of the FCC TV Spectrum Auction.
Given the widespread and still prevailing destruction in the Virgin Islands and Puerto Rico, including of towers,
communication facilities and sites, caused by Hurricanes Irma and Maria, the great difficulty and uncertainty in
relocating in a significantly compressed and crowded UHF band below Ch. 37, and the depressed and uncertain
economic conditions of the Virgin Islands, the preservation of this facility has become economically unsustainable.



